
Sayyid Al-Hakeem receives a reply letter from the Prince of Kuwait, Prime
Minister therein

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of the National State Powers Alliance, received a reply letter

from the Emir of Kuwait, Sheik Nawaf Al-Ahmad Al-Jaber Al-Sabah, and the Prime Minister, Sheik

Sabah Khaled Al-Sabah, as thanks and appreciation for the good feelings expressed by His

Eminence in congratulating Kuwait on its National Day

While the two Sheiks Al-Sabah wished His Eminence continued health and wellness and for Iraq

more security, stability, and prosperity.


